Dear parents/carers,

Firstly, welcome back! I hope you all had a lovely Easter holidays and enjoyed the
sunshine. You may have noticed that home learning for Class 2 has had a little ‘revamp’
since before the Easter holidays. I am hoping the new regime will be more manageable
and fun for your child!

Our topic theme for the Summer term is 'Under the Sea’ and learning will be linked to
this where possible. The ‘Under the Sea’ topic project set before the Easter holidays
will continue, however I will set one topic-based learning piece each week for the
children to complete. Each week, I will upload a document outlining the home learning
activities for that week. This will be within the ‘Class 2 home learning timetables'’
folder on eSchools. These activities should be completed over the course of that
week and the learning that will need to be uploaded, by the end of the day on Friday,
will be outlined in red. Most weeks the uploaded activities will be:

* 1 x Maths

* 1 x English

* 1 x topic project piece (this will be based on a different foundation subject
each week)

There will be other activities that should be completed over the week if possible but
not uploaded. Resources for the activities will be put into folders on eSchools to
support you as well as additional information where needed. There will also be a ‘useful
websites list' on eSchools for your reference.

Please note, the home learning activities for the first few days back (w.b 13.04.20
Wednesday-Friday) will be fewer to ease you and your child back into the home learning
routine.

It is up to you how your child uploads their learning, whether this is through a
document or photo onto eSchools. Feedback will be given directly to your child through
the e-schools messaging service so make sure you keep an eye on this! If you have any
queries or need further support, please message me through eSchools.

I will also be updating our class page on the website with home learning pictures so
please carry on to upload these! If you would not like your child's picture to be posted
on the website, then please let me know.

Many thanks for your continued support, especially during these uncertain times.
Kind regards,

Miss Foster
Class 2 teacher



